
    

 

2019 Fox Valley Girls Coding Club x Fox.Build 
Mini Hack-a-thon 

Learn to Code and Make Cool Stuff ! 

Monday - June 10, 2019 at Fox. Build in St. Charles 

What: 
A one day hack-a-thon for GIRLS entering 6th, 7th, 8th, or 9th grades.  NO CODING EXPERIENCE 
NEEDED.  We will have teams mentored by high school members of Fox Valley Girls Coding Club using 
Python, Codesters, and Makey Makeys to build a project combining a hardware and software 
component.  

When: 
Monday, June 10, 2019 
Registration at 9:00 a.m. 

Hours:  9:30-5:30 (Show and Tell of Projects from 4:30-5:30 p.m.) 

Where: 
Fox.Build, 11 E. Main Street, St. Charles, IL  60174 

Why: 
To introduce middle school girls to the possibilities and opportunities in STEM while having fun and 
getting creative with tech. 

Cost: 
$10 entrance fee.  This includes lunch, snacks, and tech swag! 
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To register, go to foxvalleygirlscodingclub.com and click the link on the homepage to 
complete the Google Form. You will receive confirmation of registration.  For 

questions, email fvgcc12@gmail.com 
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